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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 19th February 2007
QUESTION NO. 21
QUESTION:   Councillor Karen Warren
To ask the Manager if the Council’s Parks Department can improve the boundary at the back of the houses at (Details supplied), given the fact that a wall has not been considered at this location, and given the general unsightly and ugly condition of the lands in question, if this work can be completed as part of the Firhouse Road Improvement Scheme, and if he will make a statement on the matter?"

 

REPLY:
The area along the back of Kilakee Walk onto Firhouse Road is included within the contract area for the Firhouse Road Improvement Scheme which is being managed by the Council’s Roads Department. Accordingly the matter has been referred to the Design and Construction Section, Roads Department for their information and direct response to the elected member.
